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April 30, 1976 

Karen Hayne 
Geophysics 
CANPUS 

Dear Karen : 

Thank you fo r your suggestions about a strike fund. 

We'll be including vour let t er and recommendations from the 
Strike Committ ee and Frances Wasse rlein, Treasurer in the 
upcotlling issue of the newsletter. 

Again. thanks for takinR the tiwe to write, and you can be 
sure there will be more disc ussio n of the points vou've raised. 

Sin cerely, 

Peggy Smith 
Union Organizer 
on behalf of the 
Executive of AtTCF Loca-i 1 


